
 

 
 

 

 

Alan Craig           

Finance and Network Assests 

Queens House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ED 

 

To Alan, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Steven Doherty from North West Forest Services, 
and I am reaching out to discuss an important matter regarding the challenges we are facing in 
obtaining trained staff. As the Director, I am responsible for organising training and ensuring we 
have a skilled workforce to carry out the work. 

I wanted to bring to your attention the difficulties we have been encountering in recruiting and 
retaining qualified workers. The competition in wages has made it increasingly challenging for 
us to attract and retain skilled individuals. Additionally, the rising costs of materials have further 
compounded our efforts. 

I believe it is crucial to address these issues and work towards finding viable solutions that can 
support our industry in overcoming these obstacles. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. I would greatly appreciate any assistance 
or guidance you can provide in this regard. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Regards, 

S. Doherty 

_______________ 

North West Forest Services Ltd. 
Knock 
Ballybofey 
Co Donegal  
Phone: 074 9132033 / 086 8097586 
E-mail:  info@nwfs.ie 
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